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Sixth Form Newsletter 02/02/24 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Year 12 Exam week 
 
Year 12 exam week has now been completed.  Congratulations to all the students for 
making their way through the first round of assessments in Sixth Form.  Staff are working 
hard to mark all the papers and the students will be receiving the results in the coming 
weeks.  Monitoring will be shared with home after half term. 
 
UCAS 
 
The UCAS progress has now been completed with 46 students 
applying to join university from September 2024.  Students 
should keep an eye on their emails for updates from UCAS and 
then information from their selected universities around how to 
apply for accommodation.  We will be taking students through 
how to apply for finance towards the end of this term. 
 
Careers 
 

Now that the UCAS process has finished, we will be focusing our year 13 
careers advice for those 10 students who have not applied for university.  
Each will be offered a careers appointment and personalized guidance 
around their next steps.  In addition, we now start to shift our focus 
towards year 12.  After half term, we have a number of guest speakers 
coming in to support year 12 with the start of their career pathways. 
 

ARC 
 
Having been delayed, we have now got a firm date for the ARC session.  This session will 
take place on 21st February, more details will follow nearer the time. 
 
Fundraising Week 
 
Fundraising Week is next week.  Events will be 
taking place from the 5th February to 9th February. 
The events taking place are: 

• Lip Sync Battle 
• Ultimate Sixth Former 
• Quiz 
• Fundraising Fayre 

There will then be a non-uniform day on Friday to 
end the week. 
 
This year we will be raising money for the charity Beat.  Beat is the UK's leading charity 
supporting those affected by eating disorders and campaigning on their behalf. Founded in 
1989 as the Eating Disorders Association. 
 



 

The Emmbrook School  is an academy and part of The Circle Trust, a charitable company limited by guarantee registered in 
England and Wales (number 11031096) whose registered office is The Oval Offices, C/O St Crispin’s School, London Road, 

Wokingham, Berkshire, RG40 1SS. Tel: 0118 3381961   www.thecircletrust.co.uk 

We would encourage all Sixth Formers to get involved with events, it is a fantastic 
experience. 
 
David Constable 
 
Sixth Form Lead 

 
 
 


